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Summer 2024 
 

Foundation 2 enjoyed exploring the outdoor classroom to look for signs of 

Spring. They found lots of new buds, leaves and some pretty Spring flowers.  

They learnt the names of some of the flowers and when they came back to 

class they had a go at drawing them. 

 

A mysterious basket arrived in F2! Inside it was the story of ‘Little 

Red Riding Hood’, along with some interesting clues about the 

story; a packet of biscuits, a bunch of flowers, a cake and 

some grey fur! We wondered who all of these things could 

belong to! 

The children enjoyed pretending to be the 

wolf, the woodcutter and Little Red Riding 

Hood but their favourite character to be was 

Grandma! 

The role play area was turned into Grandma’s 

cottage with lots of old fashioned items which 

might have been found in a cottage a long 

time ago. The children enjoyed comparing 

the items to those in their own homes. 

 

One morning when the children arrived in 

school they were shocked to find cake 

crumbs all over the floor! They wondered 

who could have made all of this mess. Could 



                                                                             

it have been The Big Bad Wolf from the story? 

They set to work making Wanted Posters to try and catch 

The Big Bad Wolf! What a naughty thing to do! Stealing 

Grandma’s cake! 

 

 

 

 

 

At Easter time the children visited our local church, St Catherine’s.  They are 

always in awe of this old building and compared its features to the newer 

hospital next door. Inside Charlotte told the children the Easter story from the 

bible and they also enjoyed completing some Easter crafts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Back at school the children enjoyed finding out about Easter traditions such 

as, making Easter baskets and hats. Their favourite Easter activity was 

definitely making chocolate Easter nests and going on an Egg hunt! 

 

 

 



                                                                             

The children enjoyed listening to lots of different stories about Giants and then 

one day a giant boot arrived in class! It caused a lot of excitement because 

it meant that there was a Giant about! The children thought that it might 

belong to the Giant from the story of Jack and the Beanstalk! They thought of 

ways they could help him get back to his castle in the clouds.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Some of the children thought a super tall ladder would be a good idea and 

others thought the best way for the Giant to get home would be to plant 

some beans and grow another beanstalk! They did both! 

 

The children helped to turn their role 

play area into the Giant’s castle where 

they enjoyed acting out the story with 

their friends 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They have also had lots of fun working together to build castles using the new 

wooden blocks. They found out about some of the different features of 

castles  

 



                                                                             

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


